
             

                 
 

     MONTHLY THEMES: 
TRANSPORTATION 

ONE LAST HOORAH 

MOVE-UPS 

KICK OFF TO SUMMER 

 

Upcoming 2024 

Holidays  
We are closed: 

WEEK OF JULY 1 

LABOR DAY – MON. SEPT. 2 

THANKSGIVING – THURS. NOV 28TH & 

FRI NOV 29TH 

CHRISTMAS EVE – TUES. DEC 24TH 

CHRISTMAS DAY WED. DEC 25TH 

NEW YEARS EVE TUES. DEC 31ST 

NEW YEARS DAY WED. JAN 1ST 

 
 

VACATION WEEK UPDATE: 

We will be closed the week of  

July 1.  This week will be used for two 

in-service days for our staff 

development and some general 

maintenance. You have the option of 

using your free week during that time 

or paying as usual and using another 

free week during the year. Please email 

Miss Jane and let her know if you’d like 

to use your vacation week during this 

closure. 

 

             

 

       CALENDAR OF EVENTS: 
 

KINDERGARTEN ‘PROM’ – FRI. JUNE 7 

9:30 AM – 11:30 AM  DRESS YOUR BEST 

June 10th – Last day for Moose Hill 

MOVE UP DAY: 

Monday June 17 

 

       COVID UPDATE: 
We are happy to inform you that we will adhere to 

the latest CDC guidelines. 

 

The latest updates suggest we no longer need to 

isolate for five days. Recommendations include 

staying away from others when you have 

symptoms and a fever, only to return once you feel 

better and fever-free. 

 
If your child is sent home with a fever, we will 

allow them to return if they are fever-free for 24 

hours without medication. We will determine if a 

sibling needs to go home on a case-by-case basis, 

depending on the severity of symptoms and/or 

illness.  

 

Diarrhea – If your child has three loose stools, we 

will call you to have your child dismissed. They 

may return after 24 hours without any loose stools. 

Conjunctivitis—If we notice any signs of 

conjunctivitis, we will call you to dismiss your 

child. He or she can return once he or she has been 

on the prescribed medication for 24 hours. 
 
 

MOVE-UP DAY IS 

APPROACHING…. Monday, June 17, 

is our move-up day. Many kids will be moving 

into their new rooms, so it will surely be an 

exciting day!  

If your child is moving up that day, please be sure 

to clean their current cubby.   Some of the 4-year-

olds will stay in their current room for the summer 

and move upstairs in late August. 
 

We wish many friends moving on to new schools a 

happy farewell. It has been a great year full of 



learning and fun. The staff thanks all of you for 

your kind words and support this past year. 

 

KIDS SAY THE FUNNIEST 

THINGS: 
Infants: Archer talks to his toys during tummy 

time! 

Elena looks at herself in the mirror and laughs! 

1’s: While taking pictures of our projects, Calvin 

stops and says, “Cheese!” 

2’s: Tate showed his teachers a slug and said, 

“Look, a gummy!” 

3’s: Jaylyn to Chloe: “Did you know beetles don’t 

like us because of our big heads?!” 

Miss Blaine: “Wynter, you’re so smart!” 

Wynter: “That’s because I eat a lot of smarties!” 

4’s: Loralei: “Ms. Ana, do butterflies stink?” 

Ms. Ana: “I don’t think so. Why?” 

Loralei: “My brother said so!” 

Izzy: “My sister Ava does my hair every day. 

She’s good at doing hair and better than my mom!” 

Rose: “Ms. Ana, my dad said I’m done with soccer 

after my last performance!” 

5’s: “Miss Brooke, after graduation, do we go to 

‘like’ college now!” 

LADDER OF ACHIEVEMENT: 
Infants: Colson and Erik are now walking! 

Calliope is learning sign language and knows how 

to sign ‘more!’ 

1’s: Our friends have been doing so well at  

practicing "nice hands!” 

2’s: Caiden, Charlotte, Ignatia, Landon, Luca, 

Maxwell, Nolan, Reyann, Rory & Tate are 

growing up and moving to the 3’s/Pre-school class. 

We are so proud of the smart and amazing kids 

they’re becoming!  

3’s: Alex & Vivian are doing well with their potty 

training! 

Our class is doing great with their letter 

recognition!  

5’s: Everyone did a fantastic job at graduation! 

Including Miss Roxanne & Miss Brooke, for 

dealing with the weather so well! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

            
NOVA GOLDMAN 6-28-20 

WESTON METIVIER 6-19-17 

LUCA PIZZURO 6-14-21 

REAGAN PLUMER 6-29-14 

ELEANOR RIDYARD 6-6-18 

 

SUMMER EVENTS…. Starting 

in July, many fun and exciting events will 

be planned for your children. We will be 

sending home a calendar in the next couple 

of weeks.  

 

        HELP WANTED 
HEALTH FORMS ARE REQUIRED TO BE 

UPDATED YEARLY BY THE STATE. Please 

ask your pediatrician for an updated form and 

immunization record at each physical. 

 

➢ Please make sure your child has an extra set 

of clothes here and appropriate outdoor 

clothing for summer. 

 

➢ All groups need scrap paper for our many 

young artists, small prize box items & 

stickers 

 

➢ All children need sunscreen. Please send in 

a labeled bottle; lotion is preferred. 

 

➢ 1’s room could use cardboard boxes 

 

 

 

                           


